

A voice for families of children and young people with special educational needs and/or disabilities

Are you a parent carer of a child/young person with special needs and/or a disability (SEND)?

Do you want to meet others in the same situation and have your say in shaping services?

Then come along to Krazy Play Days, Unit 7,
Sterling Way, Tilehurst, Reading, RG30 6HW
and meet Sonia Aulak, SEND Service Manager and Si Luker,
Team Manager, Children and Young People's Disability Team.
4th December 2018, 6.30 pm – 8.30 pm
Free entry, light refreshment, siblings welcome

Find out about recent changes to the Children and Young People's Disability Team and let the managers above know about your experience of applying for short breaks, children in need assessments and carers' assessments.

There will be qualified helpers on site to supervise your children, so that you can be free to attend the meeting. (Please note that child care spaces are limited).

To book your place, please email fran.morgan.rff@gmail.com or telephone/text on the mobile number below.

We would be grateful if you could let us know if you would like to come to our coffee evenings but the day and time is not convenient for you. Please email and say what would be better for you so we could adjust timings to suit as many families as possible. Thank you.

www.readingfamiliesforum.co.uk

Registered Charity No.1166585

mobile: 07516 185380



Email: info@readingfamiliesforum.co.uk